Michelle Geary
3802 Royal Fox Drive
St. Charles, IL 60174
630-666-9036
michellegeary10@gmail.com

Monday, August 8, 2016
Wood Dale School District 7

543 N. Wood Dale Rd.
Wood Dale, IL 60191

Dear Dr. Corbett and the Wood Dale Board of Education,

I want to thank you for all you have done for me here at Wood Dale School District 7. Wood
Dale has provided numerous opportunities for professional and personal development during the
last four years.

I have accepted an offer with West Northfield School District 31 and have decided to resign my
teaching position in Wood Dale School District 7. I have enjoyed working for District 7 and

genuinely appreciate all your support you have provided me.

I want to thank you for allowing me to be part of your district. It has been an honor to serve the
children and families of Wood Dale.

Sincerely,

Wichellc %mu///

Michelle Geary



